
August 15, 2024 

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified 

School District has scheduled a special school board meeting on Monday, August 19, 

2024, at 5:00 P.M. in the Boardroom at the John J. Hosmanek Educational Support 

Center located at 3600 52nd Street, Kenosha. The meeting can be viewed via the 

district’s live stream. 

The purpose of this meeting is: 

• Pledge of Allegiance 

• Roll Call of Members 

• Views and Comments by the Public 

• Discussion/Action – Ruth Harman Academy Transition From a District Charter 
School to a District School of Choice 

• Discussion/Action – Proposed Closure of the Brompton School 

• Adjournment 

Dr. Jeffrey Weiss 

Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.youtube.com/user/kenoshaschools

